
 
                                        Friday 26th June 2020 

  

Hot Weather! 
Temperatures have been high this week! We would just like to 

remind you that while the weather is lovely and hot, please 

remember to apply sun screen to your children before they come 

to school.  

 

We will be doing lots of fun outdoor learning and play. Please also 

make sure that your child has a sun hat and water bottle in school with them. 

                       

Bubbles 
We now have 6 Bubbles up and running, with a 7th opening up on Monday 

29th June for year 2 children and their younger siblings.  This will be our last 

Bubble to open before we break up for the summer holidays. All of the 

children have settled in well and are enjoying being back at school. 

 

This week our Bubble topics have been Pirates & Princesses, Dinosaurs and 

Under The Sea. Children have been exploring a variety of activities such as 

matching games, role play and creating their own pirate hats! 

 

Thank you to parents/ carers for adapting with us as a school and following 

the new timings and drop off points for each Bubble. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Water Fun Day! 
To make the most of the wonderful weather this week, the 

children in each Bubble have had fun playing with water. 

Each bubble had their own water fight using buckets, hoses 

and pistols! Everyone, including the teachers, got drenched! 

They all enjoyed it thoroughly and it was lovely to see them 

all so excited! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Home Learning 
Learning packs are still able to be accessed through our 

website, on Tapestry or by collecting a copy from the front of 

school. 

 

Well done again to parents/ carers for continuing to use 

these resources to learn at home! 

 

 

 

Year 2 Party  
Our Year 2s have been tasked with planning their own leavers 

party as part of their home learning. They will select the theme, 

decorations and menu. Keep sending all of your wonderful ideas 

through to Miss Kemp so that she can select the winner!  
 

       

      Coronavirus Update 
Please check your emails regarding the latest Coronavirus 

update. If you have a change in personal circumstances 

including a change in your address, email or phone 

number, please let the school office know.  If your child is 

unwell it is very important that the school is able to 

contact you.    
 

Diary Dates 
 Monday 20th July – Friday 4th September – SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
 Monday 7th September – 8.50am – Children return to school. 

 

School and Nursery Registration Packs 
Plans for children to return to School in September are moving forward.  

Registration packs have been sent out to Nursery children who are starting in 

Reception class or returning to Nursery – please return these to the School 

office as soon as possible. 

 

School dinner menus for September 
The School dinner menus are ready for current Reception and Year 1 children 

to collect when you pick up learning packs or have been given to children in 

their Bubble – please return them to us by 1st July.   The allergen list is on our 

website.  


